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REPORT 
 
 
TO: Members, Communications Subcommittee   

 
FROM: Cr E J Wilkins, Chair   

 
REFERENCE: C797   

 
SUBJECT: Chair’s Report – RFN10-01-01 
 

 
Welcome to our first meeting for 2010. I hope everybody had an enjoyable break. 
The workshop the subcommittee had with Murray before Christmas was definitely 
worthwhile and gave a good oversight as to what will happen in the next few 
months. I will be interested to hear any feedback from the A&P shows from people 
who attended. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 

That the Chair’s Report – RFN10-01-01 be received. 
 
 
 
 
Eileen Wilkins 
Chair 
 
 
 


